FW: Weeds

From: ClIr Firouz Thompson <Firouz.Thompson@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>

Sent: Wed, 21 Feb, 2024 at 13:24

To: clerk@oakingtonandwestwick-pc.gov.uk, Longstanton PC, townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk,
Parishclerk@overparishcouncil.org.uk

Cc:  dlirwarrengreen@scambs.gov.uk, ClirBill Handley (SCambs - Over & Willingham)

Weed Control Regime information letter to PCs-TCs-DCs V2 3 1.doc (171.7 KB)
Highways Operational Standards in Relation to Weed Management.pdf (75.2 KB) — Download all



Hi All

You should have received the following email regarding Weeds Policy going forward, | requested a few more
details, the questions are attached so that you can fill in advance as a council and the deadline for the
survey is Friday 15 March 2024.

Any queries please do let me know.

Kind regards
Firouz

Firouz Thompson (she/her)
County Councillor for Longstanton, Northstowe, Over, Oakington & Westwick
07974 680875

| work flexibly and may send emails outside normal working hours, no need to respond to my email outside
yours.

From: Asset Data Strategy <assetdatastrategy@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 2:58 PM
Subject: Weeds

Dear Parish, Town, and District Council,

Please find attached a letter regarding a proposed change to the Highways Operational Standards
relating to weed control.

The County Council would welcome your feedback through the questionnaire at the link below:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id =ZLMn4x4EUUyC8skGp4-cyYY2jFPONIpEtXy7d-
wOQjIUNU5UQjVZQkFRUIRaME0zS]NTODM5SzQ0WC4u

Kind Regards
David

David Allatt

Acting Service Director Highways and Transport

Place & Sustainability

Cambridgeshire County Council

Box No ALC2615, New Shire Hall, Alconbury Weald, PE28 4YE
What 3 Words /// rolled.pops.benched



The information in this email could be confidential and legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee and
they will decide who to share this email with (if appropriate). If you receive this email by mistake please notify the
sender and delete it immediately. Opinions expressed are those of the individual and do not necessarily represent the
opinion of Cambridgeshire County Council. All sent and received email from Cambridgeshire County Council is
automatically scanned for the presence of computer viruses and security issues. Any personal data will be processed in
line with the Data Protection legislation, further details at www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/privacy Visit
www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk




